
Passenger Notice
COVID-19 Contact Tracing

NTA supports your driver in requesting every non-prebooked passenger to 
Voluntarily provide a single data item - like a contact number.

This information will be used only to provide the HSE with COVID-19 contact tracing details if 
requested. The legal basis for this request is consent.  It is voluntary.

The data will be retained for 6 weeks and then destroyed.  

For your own welfare, please download NTA’s public safety app “Driver Check” which will 
provide you with full details of the driver and vehicle you have used today. 


